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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  December 16th, 2024 
RE:  CDBG PY 2021-2023 Reprogramming 
 
Background Brief: During the November 18, 2024, meeting, the City Council approved the CDBG project year 
2025 resolution. While working with our CDBG team in the County, current staff were informed that the City 
needs to reprogram the 2021-2023 funding allocation ($21,000) or funding reverts to HUD, and the City/County 
loses out of the funding. This reprogramming requires a public hearing, which will be held during the December 
16 City Council meeting. As there are limited reprogramming opportunities available as the funds need to be 
spent before the end of December 2024, the staff recommends that the funds be reprogrammed to the 
Oakland County Home Improvement Program (HIP). The HIP would keep the funds within the County and LV 
residents have the opportunity to utilize the program.  
 
The HIP application and guidelines are included in the packet for additional program information.  

 
Previous Action: 11-18-24 – PY 2025 CDBG Program Approved 
 
Economic Impact: N/A  
 
Recommendation: It is my recommendation to approve the enclosed resolution.  
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by     seconded by      to approve Resolution #2024-
18, Community Development Block Grant Program Years 2021-203 Reprogramming.  
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